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TO: Blount County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Brian Baldwin 
 
RE: Appropriate funds to medical account  
 
DATE: March 24, 2023 
 
 
With new hires electing to take medical coverage and departing employees did not elect for 
coverage, there will be a shortage.  The Accounting Health Insurance line will need to be 
increased in the FY22-23 budget year to cover the additional expense.  Request to appropriate 
additional funds to cover healthcare insurance line.   
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